
U.S. Department of Justice 

Federal Bureau of Investigation 

Washington, D.C. 20535 

FEB 21 1984 

Mr. Harold Weisberg 
7627 Old Receiver Road 
Frederick, Maryland 21701 

Dear Mr. Weisberg: 

This is in response to your letter to Mr. Dan Metcalfe dated January 23, 1984. 

Based on your letter, we are unable to determine positively about which referrals to CIA you are inquiring. If, however, you are referencing the referrals from the Headquarters files pertaining to the President Kennedy assassination, please be advised that these referrals have not yet been returned to the FBI. 

We expect these referrals to be returned in the near future at which time we will correspond with you. 

Sincerely yours, 

k7'  

'James K. Hall, Chief 
Freedom of Information-
Privacy Acts Section 

Records Management Division 
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